From:

To: HOLOLEL Henrik (MOVE)

Cr: MOVE\_ASSISTANTS;

Subject: Meeting request - Global Business Travel Association (GBTA) on safe and sustainable transport

Date: lundi 20 septembre 2021 22:50:55

Attachments: <u>image001.png</u>

Dear Mr Hololei.

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing on behalf of the **Global Business Travel Association**(GBTA) to request a meeting with GBTA, to discuss the return to safe travel within and into Europe, sustainable aviation, and files such as the European Slots Regulation.

(MOVE):

GBTA represents over 9,000 small and large companies flying their employees across Europe and the world, which have suffered greatly as a result of the COVID-19 pandemic and the subsequent restrictions on the free movement of people. We share the EU's ambition to achieve a return of safe and sustainable travel for fully vaccinated travellers to boost the economy and regain social ties.

In addition to the opportunities of safe travel, we would like to discuss the role of the business travel industry in delivering the European Green Deal. The Commission's Fit for 55 legislative package provides an ambitious framework for emission reductions in the transport sector, and GBTA—together with the entire business travel value chain—are looking forward to contributing to the reduction targets.

We would greatly appreciate a virtual meeting with you in October. Thank you very much in advance for indicating your availability in an afternoon of your choosing.

Thank you for your consideration – we look forward to hearing back from you.

